
 
 

April is the Month of the Military Child.  Come celebrate our County’s youngest heroes! All 
active duty, veteran, guard, reserve and fallen families are encouraged to attend! 

 

THE 3RD ANNUAL 
MONTH OF THE MILITARY CHILD 

CELEBRATION AND DINNER 
         THURSDAY | APRIL 27, 2017 | 5:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

 
17:00 - 18:00 Guest Check-in/ Dinner, Desserts, Kids Activities, Family Photos 
18:00 -19:30   Event Program/ Opportunity Drawings, Giveaways, Guest Speakers 
 

Los Alamitos Joint Forces Training Base 
Sgt. Paul T. Nakamura Army Reserve Center, Bldg. 1001 
4201 Saratoga Avenue 
Los Alamitos, CA 90720 

 

ATTENDANCE IS FREE!   SPACE IS LIMITED AND ALL GUESTS MUST RSVP/REGISTER 
ONLINE AT EVENTBRITE.COM https://www.eventbrite.com/e/3rd-annual-month-
of-the-military-child-celebration-tickets-32934087743  
 
HOSTED BY:
America Legion Auxiliary  
American Red Cross Orange County 
Active Duty Families 
Bob Hope USO 
Cal Optima 

Casa Youth Shelter 
Child Guidance Center 
Children and Family Futures 
County of Orange 
Social Services Agency 

Military Children’s Collaborative Group 
OCVEC 
STEP 
Strong Families Strong Children  
Volunteers of America  

 

OVER 4 MILLION CHILDREN ARE “SILENTLY SERVING” OUR COUNTRY. 
LET’S SHOW THEM WE CARE! 

 
Contact Mitzi Huff at mhuff@cgcinc.org or (714) 953 - 4455 ext. 620 with event questions. 
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